
The Youpla Support Program has been set up by the 
Government to support mob who were affected by 
ACBF/Youpla going broke. 

If you’re eligible, you could get just over half the money you paid 
ACBF/Youpla (60%), or the total amount your policy would have paid you, 
whichever is lower. You won’t get all of the money you paid, but that’s 
so more mob can get help through the Program.

Most eligible people have got their payment now, but there are still a few 
former Youpla/ACBF members we haven’t spoken to yet. If you think this 
could be you, call Services Australia on 1800 136 380 or visit your local 
Service Centre.

The Youpla Support Program is open until 30 June 2026.
To learn more, go to niaa.gov.au/youpla

Did you miss 
out on money 
for Sorry 
Business from 
ACBF/Youpla? 


